
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/12/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07819-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
Tuesday, August 12, 2025 12:41 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 2025001 1 
FPL doesnandapos;t deserve any more money 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 2025001 1. 

Thank you! 
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Nickalus Holmes 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Nancy Schubart (n_schubart@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
< n_schubart@grsdelivery.com> 
Tuesday, August 12, 2025 9:04 AM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
FPL doesnandapos;t deserve any more money 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

Itandapos;s called Florida Plunder and Loot for a reason. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Schubart 
6932 114th St. 
Seminole, FL 33772 
n_schubart@hotmail .com 
(727) 501-5794 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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